
To: RAMMS Parents & Players 

From: Damon Boyd 

Date: 5/30/2019 

Re.: Bat standards for RAMMS Baseball 

 

 

Parents, 

 

Starting in the RAMMS 2020 baseball season, only USA Bat stamped baseball bats and wood bats shall 

be permitted in RAMMS league play. Non-wood bats are permitted and may have a barrel size up to two 

and five-eighth inches (2 5/8") provided any 2 5/8" bats must be stamped under then current “USA Bat” 

standards. For more information on the USABat standard and a complete list of bats approved through 

the USABat Standard at www.usabat.com. These changes only affect baseball divisions and don’t affect 

any divisions of softball. 

 

Sincerely, 

Damon Boyd 

RAMMS President Elect 

www.usabat.com

